
Dear Families, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to thank you for your continued support 

during our recent school safety drill held on [Date]. Ensuring the safety and security of our 

students is our top priority, and your feedback is invaluable in helping us improve our 

procedures. 

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding the drill. Your 

insights will assist us in evaluating our practices and enhancing our future drills. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How did your child feel about the safety drill? 

• Do you feel adequately informed about the safety procedures in place? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving our safety drills? 

Please submit your feedback by [Deadline] via email at [Email Address] or by returning the 

attached form to the school office. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in keeping our school safe! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


